
Project Update – October 2018
▶ Super Girls

▶ On October 6, the SuperGirls visited the Jordan Museum where they learned about the Levante's rich culture and history. The girls 
loved exploring the museum and learning about history.

▶ SuperGirls had a graduation on October 20. The 40 girls held an art gallery, where they showed their parents drawings, paintings, and 
model mud houses. The girls also did storytelling and a yoga demonstration for their parents. There was a question and answer session, 
where the girls were able to ask questions about the topics they learned. Each girl received a graduation certificate and a gift bag at 
the graduation

▶ A new session of SuperGirls started on October 23, with the volunteer training taking place on October 22.

▶ ICDL Technical Training

▶ Two ICDL classes were offered in October and each class had 15 women attend. The women learned about the basics of computers in 
October. A graduation for ICDL happened on October 25 that saw six women pass the ICDL exam. These women are grateful to 
FAWCO for providing funds for them to take the exam.

▶ Hair and Beauty Training

▶ There are 30 women in the two Beauty School classes. In October, the women have learned threading and skin cleansing and 
treatment, using wax and facial masks.

▶ Women's Empowerment Training

▶ There have been over 20 women attending Women’s Empowerment 101. The women learned self-care, leadership and communication 
skills, and mindfulness techniques to help with psychosocial experiences.

▶ Around 17 men and boys have been attending GBV Awareness and Advocacy program. The class has discussed gender roles and 
emotional intelligence in October.

▶ Both the Women’s Empowerment 101 and GBV Awareness and Advocacy programs will have graduations on November 1.

▶ Project Finances (through October 2018):


